	
	
	



								
ALDEBURGH FESTIVAL MEMORIES

Thank you for your interest. We want to fill the gap left by the cancellation of this year’s Aldeburgh Festival by collecting people’s memories of as many of the 72 Festivals as we can.
Whether you have come to one festival, or 50, or even more, we would love you to share your memories so we can build a store covering every year since 1948!
Don't worry about being exhaustive - we want to focus on rich descriptions of specific times, events and moments, whether moving performances or fun moments between events. 
Please use this form to record your memories and return it to:
Shoel Stadlen, Head of Communications: sstadlen@snapemaltings.co.uk

Name:

Address:


Telephone:

E-mail:

I have read and agreed to the following conditions:
· Britten Pears Arts may add your memories to its archive, where they will be retained permanently and eventually be made available for public study.
· When this happens, your name will be made public as well as your memories, but your contact details will not be shared with the public.  (The contact details you provide will be kept permanently by staff and will be available only to them.) 
· In order to help researchers, we would like to be able to copy your memories: we ask you to transfer the copyright in what you have written to Britten Pears Arts.
· We will treat all material that we receive in line with our policy for Data Protection in the archive, and in line with relevant legislation.  However, please draw our attention to anything that you feel is sensitive and in need of special data protection attention.
	
	
	



Britten Pears Arts’ actions are governed by the “archiving in the public interest” provision of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), 2018.

Britten Pears Arts
Registered office: Snape Maltings Concert Hall, Snape, Suffolk IP17 1SP
enquiries@brittenpears.org                                                + 44 (0)1728 451700
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